7 September 2023

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Carers
 
PENICUIK HIGH SCHOOL PARENT PARTNERSHIP
 
Please find attached a proposed constitution for the parent/carer partnership. Unfortunately the previous constitution can’t be found so after discussion with Midlothian council, it was agreed a new one would be drawn up.
Should there be any objections to the proposed constitution, or you feel things should be added, then please contact me or bring it up at the AGM which will be held on 28 September at 7pm on Teams.  
 
I am aware that not everyone likes the meetings being online so I will try and have at least one meeting in person over the year.
 
Should you want the link to join the meeting online, please email penicuikhspc@gmail.com and a link will be sent nearer the time.
 
There is also information attached from Midlothian Council about what a parent council/parent partnership does.  Everyone is welcome to our meetings (as documented in the proposed constitution) and there is no need to join a committee.
 
Many thanks
 

Pauline Kerr

Chairperson
 

